DRrRAFTER’'S NOTE LRB-1820/1dn
FROM THE PJH:hmh:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

May 8, 2001

Kristina Boardman:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.
Please note that the draft allows daytime running lamps to be used in lieu of
headlamps if the daytime running lamps meet certain federal standards. However, it
is my understanding that some models of vehicles are equipped with front running
lamps only, not rear running lamps. Therefore, a vehicle may have its front running
lamps on and have no rear lamps on. Please let me know if you wish to address this.

Peggy Hurley

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 266—-8906

E—mail: peggy.hurley@legis.state.wi.us



